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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires the Board of Pharmacy (BOP), upon completion of a 

review of rules regarding oversight of facilities that manufacture, warehouse, and distribute 

medical devices by the designated advisory committee, to send notice that the review has been 

completed to the chairs of the Government Operations Committees of the Senate and House 

within 10 business days of the completion of such review. 

  

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 63-10-314(b), the advisory committee is required to 

conduct a review of rules regarding oversight of facilities that manufacture, warehouse, 

and distribute medical devices every three years. 

• The BOP can send the notice to the appropriate committees by electronic means; 

therefore, any fiscal impact is estimated to be not significant. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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